In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Deadline for Meal Plan Changes Spring Semester
- · Notice to CWS Employers for Spring 2016
- · 2015 W2s are Ready!
- · New 1095-C Consent Item in Banner Self Service

General Announcements

- · Auditions! Spring production: 'Arcadia'
- Summer Events
- · Arrow Ball
- · Tomorrow Night Comedian Marc Lamotte
- · Financial Outlook Open Meeting Postponed
- WILD about Skiing
- · Student Bowlers
- Bowling Nights!
- · Jan. 28 Bergren Forum Cancelled
- · Submit History Papers to Kanakadea Review
- Online Web Request Form and Web Standards
- · New Hires December 2015

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	SUNDAY
6:30 Shabbat Dinner (Traditional Style) 8:30 Recreation: Arrow Ball	 1:00 Men and Women's Swimming and Diving at Ithaca 2:00 Men's Basketball Home vs. Houghton College 10:00 Comedian Marc Lamotte 	6:00 Auditions! 'Arcadia' by Tom Stoppard

Deadline for Meal Plan Changes - Spring Semester

Students wanting to change their meal plan for the Spring 2016 semester must complete a meal plan change form before the deadline of Friday, Jan. 22 at 4 p.m. No exceptions!

Log onto Banner Web, click on Student Services, click on Residence Life and complete the Meal Plan Change Request Form.

If you have questions regarding your meal plan choices, please call Residence Life at 607.871.2186.

Submitted by: Karen Porter

back to top Send Email Reminder

Notice to CWS Employers for Spring 2016

If you are planning on hiring CWS students for the Spring 2016 semester and have not previously completed a Federal College Work-Study Position Request/Job Description, please click on the link below to access the form and instructions. The completed forms are due at the Financial Aid Office as soon as possible.

If you wish to re-post a position on the Job Board, please contact Elena Wallace, via email, with your request. Be sure to include in your email the Job Title, FOAP, and Job ID#, if known.

Contact Elena Wallace (x2159) at the Financial Aid Office if you have any questions regarding this announcement.

Attachment: 2015-16 Position Request and Instructions

Submitted by: Elena Wallace

back to top Send Email Reminder

2015 W2s are Ready!

The 2015 W-2 is ready online. Directions for retrieving your W2 form from Banner Self Service are attached.

PLEASE NOTE: It is highly recommended for you to retrieve your W2 from Banner Self Service to reduce paper and postage cost. When you get your W-2 online, a paper copy will not be printed.

W-2s not retrieved online through self service will be printed and mailed to the home address on file by Feb. 1, 2016.

If you have any problems or questions, please do not hesitate to contact Payroll or Human Resources.

Attachment: 2015 Notice to Employee

Attachment: How to Retireve Your W2 from Self Service

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

New 1095-C Consent Item in Banner Self Service

If you have already gone into Banner Self Service to retrieve your W2 you probably noticed a new item listed for you to consent to; the 1095-C.

A new requirement of the Affordable Care Act will create the 1095-C form which will be given to all employees at the end of the year. Although it will eventually be due at the same time as your W2, this first year it is still a "work in progress" and should be available within the next few months.

As always, you will see an announcement in Alfred Today when the forms are ready and available for you to download. For now you can just ignore the "Consent to Receive the 1095-C Electronically" box until further notice.

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

Auditions! Spring production: 'Arcadia'

Auditions for Alfred University's Spring (April 6-9) production of Tom Stoppard's award-winning play "Arcadia" will be held Jan. 24-26, Sunday, Monday, and Tuesday, 6 P.M. nightly. Callbacks on Wednesday.

Location: C. D. Smith Theatere, Miller Performing Arts Center. Please be punctual!

ALL interested students, regardless of major or year in college, are invited, strongly encouraged to participate!

"Arcadia," winner of the Laurence Olivier Award for Best New Play, is considered by many to be the finest play from one of the most significant contemporary playwrights in the English language (Stoppard). In 2006, the Royal Institution of Great Britain named it one of the best science-related works ever written.

For the auditions, please select and prepare (not memorize!) 1 of the attached monologues. Scripts available for review in Miller, Room 010. For further information, contact S. Crosby (fcrosby@alfred.edu).

Attachment: Arcadia_audition_monologues.pdf Attachment: ARCADIA_Audition_Announcement.docx

Submitted by: Stephen Crosby

back to top Send Email Reminder

Summer Events

Summertime here on campus has become a very busy season filled with many different programs including summer term classes, academic and sports camps, sports clinics, conferences, wedding receptions, and other special meetings and events. In fact, the schedule for Summer 2016 is already filling up.

If you are planning to hold a summer program or activity on campus and have not already notified the Office of Summer Programs, please do so as soon as possible. It is important that you contact us to check on space availability prior to confirming any events that will take place between May 15 and Aug. 6, 2016.

We maintain a master summer calendar and will work with everyone involved to avoid scheduling conflicts.

Your understanding and cooperation are much appreciated. We look forward to another busy, successful summer!

Submitted by: Bonnie Dungan

back to top Send Email Reminder

Arrow Ball

Foam tip arrows + barriers + friends = ArrowBall. The latest novelty event happening at the Walton & Joyce Center on Friday, Jan. 22 at 8:30 p.m.

Submitted by: Center for Student Involvement

back to top Send Email Reminder

Tomorrow Night - Comedian Marc Lamotte

10 p.m. in the Knight Club.

Armed with a unique charm and generally ridiculous outlook on life, Marc's comedy career is catching people's attention. Most recently, he was named to the Hot Comedy list in Campus Activities Magazine.

Submitted by: Center for Student Involvement

back to top Send Email Reminder

Financial Outlook Open Meeting Postponed

The open meeting with Giovina Lloyd, vice president for business and finance, scheduled for Jan. 26 in Nevins Theater has been postponed due to a conflict with a Presidential Search forum.

The financial outlook/forecast presentation will be rescheduled. Check back in Alfred Today in the coming days for the new date.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

WILD about Skiing

Holiday Valley Ski Trip: Saturday, Jan. 30, 2016

Bus leaves at 2:30 p.m. from Alfred.

\$30 for a ski pass

\$50 for a pass and ski rental

\$55 for a pass and snowboard rental

Bus will leave Holiday Valley at 10 p.m. to return to Alfred.

Link: Register and Pay Here

Submitted by: Center for Student Involvement

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Bowlers

Our Bowling Club is looking for some students who are interested in bowling on Tuesday Nights from 8 to 11 p.m. starting Feb. 2. Space is limited to the first four bowlers.

For more information or to sign up email Alfred Bowling Club at **ABC@alfred.edu** or stop into the CSI Office. There is a \$2 per night cost to bowl; transportation is included.

Submitted by: Center for Student Involvement

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bowling Nights!

Tuesday night bowling is happening again this semester and we are looking for Staff Teams for Feb. 2, 9, 23 and March 1. Bowling begins at 8:30 p.m. and we are asking for \$2 per week to help offset the cost of bowling for the Bowling Club.

Please contact the CSI with your desired date to bowl. csi@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Center for Student Involvement

back to top Send Email Reminder

Jan. 28 Bergren Forum Cancelled

The Bergren Forum originally scheduled for Thursday, Jan. 28 has been cancelled due to a conflict with the schedule for a visiting Presidential Search candidate.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Submit History Papers to Kanakadea Review

The Kanakadea Review, the college's historical journal, is currently accepting submissions for this year's issue. If you have a historical paper you have written, whether for a class or for your own scholarship, and are interested in the possibility of getting it published, please email historyclub@alfred.edu.

Submitted by: Jonathan Makeley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Online Web Request Form and Web Standards

In order to ensure that requests for new web pages or changes to existing pages are directed to the appropriate individuals and handled in a timely manner, please use our online request form.

Please refer to our Web Standards, at http://our.alfred.edu/web..., for any questions.

This is the only request format that will be accepted. If you have questions regarding the form or its use please contact Webmaster, Judy Linza, at x2727 or e-mail webmaster@alfred.edu.

Link: Online Web Request Form

Submitted by: Judy Linza

back to top Send Email Reminder

New Hires December 2015

Catherine A. Mitchell, database and gift processing specialist, University Relations, Fasano House Lucas J. Wesneski, head softball coach, Athletics Department, McLane Center

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews